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Seneca, KS

Hudson Wayne Rottinghaus, stillborn infant of Sara R. Rottinghaus and Mark Singleton died on
Tuesday, April 4, 2017 at the Nemaha Valley Community Hospital in Seneca.

He is survived on his maternal side, by a sister, McKenzie Rottinghaus of Seneca; grandparents,
Wayne and Marilyn Gress Rottinghaus of Seneca; a great-grandmother, Helen Rottinghaus of
Seneca; and his aunts, Tammy Rottinghaus and Jill Rottinghaus of Seneca.

Preceded in death by his great grandparents, Albert A. Rottinghaus on December 28, 2000,
Norbert Francis Gress on July 21, 2016 and Maleta Gress on November 25, 1984.

A visitation will be on held on Saturday, April 8th  from 9 to 10 A.M. at  St. Mary’s Catholic
Church in St. Benedict. The Mass of Angels will follow the visitation at 10 A.M., with the burial
in the church cemetery.

Memorials are to be designated at a later date.

The Lauer Funeral Home in Seneca is in charge of the arrangements.


